
Learning and Science
of the Brain

ScienceMaster Kenneth Wesson works as a keynote 

speaker and educational consultant for pre-school 

through university-level institutions and organiza-

tions. He speaks throughout the world on the neuro-

science of learning and methods for creating classrooms and learning environ-

ments that are "brain-considerate." He is very interested in early brain develop-

ment, design and engineering, and STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, 

and Math). His goal is to help parents, students, and educators understand how 

the brain works so that students can be more successful in school.

To read more about Kenneth Wesson 

and his work, please visit his website.

RSVP HERE
   

PARENT EDUCATION WORKSHOPS

Thursday, May 10th

From 6:30-7:30pm

In the Multi Purpose RoomJoin Us

The Crocker PTA is pleased to sponsor the upcoming parent education event. 
The presentation will be held during the first hour of the regularly scheduled 
PTA meeting, on Thursday, May 10th from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. in the
Crocker Multi Purpose Room. The final hour of the meeting will include PTA 
business. 

Childcare & dinner are provided.

http://www.sciencemaster.com/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b49a4ab2babff2-learning

